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ACOTE’s Disclosure Statement regarding Probationary Accreditation Action: 
The occupational therapy assistant program at Piedmont Technical College-Newberry 
Campus, Newberry, South Carolina, was placed on Probationary Accreditation effective 
March 23, 2024, because the area of noncompliance related to 2018 Standard A.6.4 
(certification exam pass rate) is so serious that the capability of the program to provide 
acceptable educational experiences for the students is threatened. 

At its December 2024 meeting, ACOTE reviewed the Progress Report submitted by the 
occupational therapy assistant program and determined that it remains in noncompliance 
with 2018 Standard A.6.4. (Certification Exam Pass Rate).   

The program has been requested to submit a Progress Report to return the program to full 
compliance with the Standards within the mandated time period for correction. 
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